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Snowflakes are
the butterflies of

winter!
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Sensory play

NEWSLETTER
What We Learned

This month, the babies explored
the wonders of seasonal
weather. The outside world was
brought indoors, allowing them
to experience the magic of ice
and snow in the sensory tuft
trays. We read a delightful
storybook about snowmen to
spark their imagination, and the
little ones had fun creating
snow-themed artwork. Singing
cheerful songs about snowmen
added to the wintry fun.
In celebration of Children in
Need, the babies took part in a
special activity featuring yellow-
coloured items, engaging in
sensory play while learning
about the importance of
supporting others.

Babies

Look at the ice!
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Such good fun!

NEWSLETTER
What We Learned

The Tweenies had a blast
playing with snow this month,
building their very own Frosty
the Snowman! Sensory play
involved orange jelly and fruit
slices, which the Tweenies
absolutely loved. We also
enjoyed a nature walk, where we
observed wild animals such as
pigeons and squirrels, and
played a spotting game, looking
out for buses and noticing a
cement mixer in the traffic.
Last but not least, they got to
make delicious banana and
blueberry milkshakes!

Tweenies

Exploring outdoors
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Playing & creating

NEWSLETTER
What We Learned

Preschool has spent plenty of
time outdoors exploring the
snow and taking part in sensory
activities with materials such as
foam and jelly! As we prepare
for our upcoming nativity
performance, the children have
been working hard, practising
their roles and warming up their
singing voices.
There’s been lots of imaginative
role play in the surgery, where
the little ones have been busy
acting as doctors and nurses,
taking bookings at reception,
writing out patient prescriptions,
and even dispensing
medication from the pharmacy.
The surgery has now been
transformed into a festive
Christmas shop, with
preschoolers scanning items at
the till and buying food for
Christmas Day. They’ve even
created their very own shopping
lists!

Preschool



The Nursery is having a festive
photo-shoot on the 12th
December from 8:30 am

Christmas photo day

Upcoming events

Show up to nursery in your
favourite cosy jumpers. Though
any day in December is a good
day to wear a Christmas jumper.
We are having Christmas jumper
days on the 12th & 13th :)

12th & 13th  December 

All babies, tweenies and
preschoolers are welcome even if
it is not a usual nursery day for
them. 

December 17th - Preschools party
2:30 pm till 4:30 pm. Please see
the related post via Famly app for
further details. 

18th December - Babies party
Starts at 3 pm.

19th December - Tweenies party 
Parents please join us for a story
and sing along with Santa 
at 2:30 pm.

Christmas parties 

The Nativity is being held at Holy
Trinity Church on the 11th
December at 10 am. 

If your child does not normally
attend nursery on Wednesday
please could you drop them off
at preschool for 9:15 am.

Preschool Nativity

Dec. 17th: Preschool
Dec. 18th: Babies
Dec. 19th: Tweenies

Christmas parties

DIARY DATESDIARY DATES
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